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FLPD SEEKS TO IDENTIFY MAN CAPTURED ON VIDEO  
NEAR HOMICIDE SCENE 
Video Link: https://youtu.be/5ejVc9YKV90 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating the homicide of an adult male that 
occurred in the early morning hours of Friday, January 6th. This incident occurred in the 800 
block of Northeast 14th Place in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Preliminary investigation reveals a 911 call was received when the victim was found 
unresponsive in his vehicle at his residence. FLPD officers responded and located the victim 
suffering from a fatal gunshot wound.  
 

Upon review of the evidence and nearby surveillance camera footage, detectives are 
attempting to identify an unknown man who was captured on video in the area at the time 
of the homicide.   
 

The identity of the victim will not be released at this time.  
 

If you recognize this man or have any information about this incident, please contact 
Detective Orlando Almanzar at 954-828-5546, Detective Leann Swisher at 954-828-4007, or 
Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS (8477). 

 

 
(Screenshot of man who needs to be identified) 
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